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TIME: 7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 24, 1980 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Shirley Heintz 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Bruce Ziegler, General Chairman for the Americana Festival, Inc., a 
Community Project of the Centerville-Washington Township Chamber of Commerce, 
reviewed their plans for the event to be held Friday, July 4, 1980. Traffic 
control, the parade route and city services will be coordinated with the 
City Manager and brought back to Council for consideration. 

Candidates for the Community Fiscal Analysis Committee were interviewed 
by Council. The following being interviewed: 

Thomas Surd 
Joseph Bitzko 
Richard Russell 
Donald Bixler 
James Rowlands 
Barbara Hilgeman 
W.R. Poole 
Mary Neacy 
Ronald Seigla 
William Hughes 
Cynthia Schwenke 
William Wilkinson 

Council concurred that Robert Hensley, Ronald Seigla and William Wilkinson 
be appointed to represent their respective Precincts. It was further concurred 
that James Rowlands be considered for a future appointment when same becomes 
necessary. Richard Russell was considered an excellent candidate, Thomas Surd 
and Paul Warner to be considered if Members at large are appointed. Mary Neacy 
and Cynthia Schwenke were also considered good candidates. 
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Clerk of Council 


